
“The Northwest Indiana Federation of Labor and the over 40,000 hard 
working men and women in the region it represents wholeheartedly 
supports the Lake County 911 Dispatchers in their efforts to form a 
Union and secure a voice in their workplace through a collective 
bargaining agreement.”                                                                                     
– Dan Murchek, President-Lake County Police Association Local 72, 
President- Northwest Indiana Federation of Labor 

-Labor Donated- 

WE SUPPORT COLLECTIVE 

BARGAINING 
“We are always stronger together – and that’s especially 
true when it comes to work place issues.  The Indiana AFL-
CIO and the more than 300,000 Hoosiers we represent 
proudly stand in solidarity with the Lake County 911 
Dispatchers and their rights to bargain collectively and will 
do all we can to support them.”                                                    
– Brett Voorhies, Indiana State AFL-CIO President 

“I have always been a supporter of organized labor and for all 
employees to have the right to organize and bargain and to be 
represented by a Union.” – Lake County Sheriff John Buncich 


